
Computers and Internet Use 

The Auburn Public Library extends free use of public access computers to all users of the 
Library. 

The Auburn Public Library will not limit the access of any Library resources, materials, or 
services due to a patron’s age, origin, background, or views. This includes free access to, and 
unrestricted use of, all the technology resources that the Library offers. The Auburn Public 
Library does not monitor and has no control over the information accessed via Library 
computers and via the Internet, and the Library assumes no responsibility for its content or 
for any damages, direct or indirect, arising from its use. 

As with other Library materials, parents and guardians of minor children must assume 
responsibility for their children’s use of Library computers and the Internet. Librarians and 
advisory or governing bodies cannot assume the role of parents or the functions of parental 
authority in the private relationship between parent and child. The Auburn Public Library will 
not assume, abrogate, or overrule the rights and responsibilities of parents and guardians. We 
maintain that only parents and guardians have the right and the responsibility to determine 
their children’s—and only their children’s—access to Library resources. Parents and guardians 
who do not want their children to have access to specific Library services, materials, or 
facilities should so advise their children. 

The Auburn Public Library, in accordance with Alabama state law, strictly prohibits viewing 
material that would be classified as obscene and/or pornographic. Material will be deemed 
pornographic if the average person, applying today’s community standards, would find the 
work, taken as a whole, appeals to the prurient or sexual interest, as defined in the Code of 
Alabama. Any material not considered obscene/pornographic by these standards is allowed to 
be viewed by all patrons at the discretion of the viewer and their legal guardian, if 
applicable. 


